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Ref:2018/041                                                    Date : 12.05.2018 

 
 
 

    The Office Bearers/ Central Committee members/ State Body Chiefs 
    A.I.B.R.F 
 

    Dear Comrades, 
 
                               Re: Strike Call of UFBU 

 
    We have come to know that UFBU has instantly rejected offer of 
2 per cent increase given by IBA for 11th wage settlement during 

the negotiation meeting held on 5th May,2018 and has given call for 
48 hours strike commencing on 30th May 2018 and conducting 
various action programmes before that. 

 
2. AIBRF fully support the action programmes of UFBU and ask its 
state bodies and affiliates to participate in the action programmes 

conducted at various centres. 
 

3. We are informing UFBU leadership about AIBRF decision in the 
matter.   

  

   With Warm Greetings,     
 
                                                                         Yours Sincerely, 

                                                             
                                                                     
 

 
                                                                       ( S.C.JAIN) 
                                                                GENERAL SECRETARY 

 
 
              

 
 
 

                                                  


